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Beginning July 1, 2009, all liability insurance carriers, self-insured companies, and workers' compensation plans will be
required to report to Medicare if an individual making a personal injury claim is a Medicare recipient.   This new law is
raising a host of concerns to those who regularly work in this area, due to the far-reaching and adverse impact this law will
have on personal injury litigation nationwide.
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